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Dear Parents, 
A huge thank you to all the parents and children who helped to tidy our school grounds 
yesterday. School looks wonderful! 
 
What’s on this week and next: 
 

Monday 14th May Y6 SATs week. Good luck all! 
Y1-3 Multisports  with Premier Sport 3.05-4.15pm 

Tuesday 15th May R/KS1 Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton 

Wednesday 16th May Swimming am Parent helper needed please  
Open The Book 
Y3/4 Tri-golf competition after school. Good luck! 

Thursday 17th May KS1 Trip to Beningbrough Hall  

Friday 18th May Archbishop of York Junior School and Y5/6 social/cricket on field pm 
Golden Mile Club at lunch 
KS2 Tchoukball Club with Premier Sport 3.15-4.15pm 
KS1 club with York Schools Sports Partnership until 4.15pm 

 

Monday 21st May KS1 Sats  
Y3/4 Class Assembly 2.30pm in Village Hall 
Y1-3 Multisports with Premier Sport 3.05-4.15pm 

Tuesday 22nd May Karate Day for all pupils. One session each in village hall. 
Remember PE kits 
R/KS1 Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton 

Wednesday 23rd May Swimming am 

Friday 25th May Break Up 
Y5/6 PE lesson with Mr Davies from York School Sports Partnership 
Golden Mile Club at lunch 
KS1 Bun Sale after school 
KS2 Tchoukball Club with Premier Sport 3.15-4.15pm 
KS1 club with York Schools Sports Partnership until 4.15pm 

Saturday 2nd and 
Sunday 3rd June 

St Matthew’s Church ‘To B or Not To B’ event. Children’s work will 
be on display. All welcome. 

Celebrations 
Certificates were awarded as follows: 

 Freddie, in Reception, for amazing art work on nature 
 Felix, in Y1, for great writing about the Stonefish 

 Charlie F, in Y2, for great handwriting and storytelling all week 

 Elliott, in Y4, for fabulous planning ready for the Y3/4 class assembly next Monday 

 Kiera, in Y5, for having a fantastic attitude to learning 

The Lunchtime Awards went to Charlie Webb for showing good manners at lunch and Amy for 

helping the younger children with their lunch. 
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As last week, lots of children showed off trophies and medals from various sporting events:  
 

 Charlie A showed us his swimming and tennis certificates 
 Reuben, Barney and Will G showed us their rugby medals 
 Felix and Laurence showed us their football awards 

 
6 bronze certificates and 3 silver certificates were awarded for Mathletics. We know that some 
golds are looming on the horizon and some children are very excited about this!! 
 
Sun Cream and Hats 
Now that the warm weather is here, please remember to send your child to school with sun 
cream and a sun hat. A water bottle is very useful too. 
 
Church weekend Reminder 
Thanks for all the donations of jewellery beginning with the letter B. Keep bringing them in to 
the school office or give them to Lynn or Kevin Anderson.  
 
Friends of Naburn  
Don’t forget the Family Fun Day on Saturday 30th June, from 12 until 4pm. More details to 
follow. 
 
At Naburn Gala on 7th July from 1.30 – 4pm, the Friends of Naburn would usually run a stall 
(chocolate tombola?). Quite a few of our families are away that weekend, but it would be 
good to still take part. Let Sarah Edmondson know if you are free to help. 
 
The next meeting will be on Monday 4th June at 3.15pm. 
 
The Yorkshire Arboretum 
On the Tuesday of half term, there will be an ‘Explorer’s Club – Active Day’ (see the attached 
flyer). This will involve orienteering, shelter building and crafts for 6-11 year olds. Please see 
the flyer for further details including cost and how to book. Looks like fun! 
 
Class Assemblies 
These have changed from the original dates given due to other events happening at school. 
The dates are as follows: 
Y3/4 Monday 21st May 
Y5/6 Wednesday 13th June 
KS1 and Reception Tuesday 26th June. Apologies for the confusion. 
 
The dates provisionally given for the Summer production are now confirmed. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
Headteacher  


